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Taking it to the 
streets - Abbotsford

We’ve used feedback from 
community members like you  
to come up with a traffic 
management and place-
making plan for Abbotsford.



National Relay Service � 
TTY 133 677 then �(03) 9205 5555

LanguagesLanguages

REF 18208

More information
For more information or to 
request a hard copy of the plan, 
contact the Traffic Engineering 
team on 9205 5555 or email 
info@yarracity.vic.gov.au

We’ve listened to your ideas on how 
to improve your local streets and 
create better spaces for the 
community. Based on community 
feedback in July 2018, we created  
a plan to help make your 
neighbourhood safer and easier to 
walk and cycle.

Council will decide whether to adopt 
the recommended plan at its meeting 
on Tuesday 18 December, from 7pm 
at Fitzroy Town Hall. This meeting is 
open to the public and as a 
community member, you are welcome 
to attend and make a verbal 
submission.

The final plan is likely to be delivered 
from 2019/20, subject to funding and 
final Council endorsement.

See the recommended plan at 
yoursayyarra.com.au/
abbotsfordstreets


